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AGENDA 

 

I. Call to Order 

II. Land Acknowledgement 

III. Roll Call 

IV. Icebreaker 

V. Approval of Agenda – May 23, 2025 

VI. Approval of Minutes - April 25, 2025 

VII. Chair’s Report* 

VIII. Co-Chair’s Report 

IX. Discussion Items 

A. F&O Committee Year End Report 
B. Reflection on Last Year  

X. Announcements 
 
XI. Adjournment 

 
*denotes attachment 

**will be distributed at meeting 
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University Student Union - Board of Directors 

Facilities and Operations Committee - Chair’s Report 

May 23, 2025 

 

Hello Everyone, 

 

 

Welcome to our last meeting of the 2024–2025 academic year! 

 

I hope your finals went well and that you got the results you were hoping for. You’ve 

worked hard, and you deserve it! 

 

It has been such a great experience serving as the Chair of the Facilities and Operations 

Committee this year. We were able to make a lot of progress and positive changes for the 

University Student Union (USU), and that wouldn’t have been possible without all of you. Thank 

you for your time, ideas, and support throughout the year. 

 

I also want to give a special thank you to Sam and Jeremy for being amazing Executive 

Secretaries. Thank you for letting us be a part of your committee, for helping us when we needed 

it, and for always making us feel welcome. Your support meant a lot to me and to everyone on 

the team. 

 

Being part of the USU has been one of the best parts of my college experience. I’ve 

learned so much, made great memories, and met amazing people. I’ll always remember this time 

and be grateful for it. 

 

I hope the incoming committee carries on the legacy and work progressively, towards 

advancing the USU. 

 

Sincerely, 

Devaansh Mann 

Chair, Facilities and Operations Committee 


